
ICKBURGH SCHOOL 

Headteacher's Message 

Dear Parent or Carer 

It’s been a busy start to the new year. Our primary 

pupils have been learning all about ‘Food and Drink’, 

whilst our secondary pupils have been focusing on 

‘My life in Hackney’. We celebrated Chinese New Year 

and the Year of the Rat. 

We joined up with Stormont House to compete in the 

Multisport Panathlon-and won first place! 

We have been getting to grips with our new ‘Live Out-

comes Maps’ which came home to you before the 

Christmas break. These are in place to ensure we keep 

focusing on the areas of learning which will make the 

biggest difference to our pupils’ lives and 

prepare them for a future beyond Ickburgh 

School. 

Yours, Joe Sieber 
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Dates for the Diary 

 

Catavina Concert 

Wed 5th Feb 

 

 February Half-Term  

   Mon 17th - Fri 21st                               

 

Hip-Hop Workshop 

This week we had a visit from Hip-Hop dancer “Lil Tim”. 

He came in and put on a Hip-Hop dance workshop for 

some of our Secondary & Sixth Form pupils. The pupils 

had heaps of fun and all showed off their dancing skills! 

School Messages 

A big thank you to all 

of the parents who 

have purchased our 

school uniform. If you 

are having trouble 

with the website or 

need some advise 

please contact the 

school office and we 

can help.  

Uniform website 

www.directschoolwear.

co.uk/home/ 


